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BIG PLANS IN THE WORKS FOR
APRIL NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING

Representative Naishtat To Speak--
1992-93 NUNA Officers To Be Elected

Two major items will be on the agenda at the April
Neighborhood Meeting: the neighborhood
association's annual elections and an appearance by
Representative Elliott Naishtat. The meeting is schedule
to start at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, April 6, and will be held
at the First English Lutheran Church, 3001 Whitis
Avenue.

With construction on the first phase of the project at the
Austin State School well underway, it is time to look
ahead at how future elements of the project are going to
be handled. Attention turns to how the General Land
Office and the Texas Department of Mental Health and
Mental Retardation have operated during this process
and the failings of agreements made with area
neighborhood gruops. Representative Naishtat will be
on hand to review this matter and, hopefully, forge a
legislative efffort to overcome these problems. Although
the focus of his presentation will be on this issue, this will
still be a good oppurtunity to meet this area's
representative to the Texas Legislature.

The April Neighborhood Meeting also marks the end of
the terms for the current neighborhood association
officers and new officers will be elected. A nominating
committee has proposed a slate of officers for 1992-93
(see page 2) and the floor will be open for anyone else
who would like to run. In addition, the neighborhood
association's membership drive for 1992 is now on, so
be sure to pay your neighborhood asssociation dues at
the meeting.

There will also be information and a sign up for the
neighborhood association's efforts with

Austin Clean Sweep scheduled for April 11. And last but
not least, a big surprise is planned at the meeting, but
we're not telling yet.

Next
NeighborhoodMeeting

Monday, April 6

Starts at 7:00 p.m.

First English Lutheran Church
Whitis at 30th Street

April Is Month For Round Up Of
Neighorhood Association Dues

April marks that time of the year for neighborhood
association dues. During the next few weeks you are
encouraged to sign up and pay up with the
neighborhood association.

Annual dues of $3.00 per person are being collected at
this time. Dues can be paid at the April Neighborhood
Meeting or by mail using the form on page 4. For any
further infromation on membership feel free to contact
Stella Nilsen (459-5821).
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Nominating Committee
Completes Slate for 1992-93

The nominating committee selected at the February
Neighborhood Meeting has completed the following
slate of officers for election at the April Neighborhood
Meeting. The floor will open for any additional
nominations. As you'll notice the position for Quadrant
Leader of the Southeast Quadrant--the area bounded
by 34th St., Duval, 29th St., and Speedway--still remains
to be filled, and anyone interested would be a welcome
addition to these nominations.

President: Jack Keever

Vice-President: Seth and Judy Searcy

Secretary: Marianne Mulrey

Treasurer: Stella Nilsen

Newsletter Editor: Will Bozeman

Austin Neighborhood Council Representative:
Joan Baron

QUADRANT LEADERS
Northwest: Rick Iverson
Northeast: John Lacy
Southwest: Danny LeClair
Southeast: open

Woodburn House

this Austin
landmark in
historic
Hyde Park.

AT

Consider a weekend getaway for your-
self, convenient lodging for your visitors,
or a unique gift.

Gift Certificates are available.

Sandra Villalaz-Dickson, Innkeeper
4401 Avenue D

’ 512-458-4335

Member, Historic Hotel Association of Teoas

Neighborhood News Notes

--The Austin Groups for the Elderly will be holding a
garage sale on Saturday, May 2 to benefit the Open Door
Program. The sale will be held at the AGE Building, 3710
Cedar St., from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m..

--After announcing back. in October that the newsletter
would begin publishing a neighborhood crime report on
an ongoing basis, the effort to provide at least a
'scoreboard' account of neighborhood crime has stalled.
After signing up with the police department to receive
monthly reportis, we have now gone several months
without receiving anything. It is not our suspicion that
crime has dropped to zero in the neighborhood, but we
plan to include the reports in future editions as soon as
the information from APD starts coming in again.

--Capital Metro's light rail plans have been sent back to
the drawing board for about a year or so. Although this
certainly delays the making of a formal decision and
holding a city election, it is anticipated that the next plan
to be unveiled will be much further along and the
expected completion date late in the 1990's will be much
the same. The neighborhood association's attention is
focused on the part of the line that would run in the
middle of Guadalupe between 29th and 38th and it will
interesting to see what develops regarding that portion
as more detailed planning goes forth.




AGENDA

The North University Neighborhood Association
April 6, 1992

Speaker: Represenative Elliott Naishtat
Texas House of Representatives

NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING
Call to Order

Reading of the Minutes

Treasurer's Report
Announcements
BUSINESS AT HAND
Report on Austin State School Development
Report on Light Rail Plan
Neighborhood Clean Sweep Activities
OTHER BUSINESS
ELECTION OF OFFICERS

ADJOURNMENT

Celebrate Drinking Water Week
Samrday, May 9, 1992

Thomas C. Green Water Plant
600 W. 1st Strect
11:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m.
Family Day

Fun Run/Fun Walk (9:30 a.m. start)
Adults $5.00/Children FREE
Packets include: T-Shirt and Water Botle

Water Plant Tours
495-6970

Games & Prizes for Children
FREE Refreshments
Admission is FREE

Call 322-0101 for more information.
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NEIGHBORHOOD EFFORT
SET FOR CLEAN SWEEP

On Saturday, April 11, neighborhood crews will join in
with the Austin Clean Sweep effort and pick up and clean
up the neighborhood parks and other problem areas.
Plans for the NUNA effort start at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday
morning with everyone meeting up to organize crews in
front of the First English Lutheran Church. Work should
last for a couple of hours but end well before noon. Work
clothes and gloves are a must and we'll even have
refreshments. There will be a sign up sheet at the April
Neighborhood Meeting, but feel free to contact Will
Bozeman (478-1750) if you would like to join in or need
more information. We'd really like to know if you're
coming and try to bring a friend.

e e

AIR CONDITIONING CO.
SERVING AUSTIN SINCE 1967

Replace old, worn out equipment now
--before you need it this summer!

Michael Scher
1009 West 6th 476-4212
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THE NORTH UNIVERSITY NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

OFFICERS CALENDAR

i i d Meeting and
President Jack Keever 472-6 Nelghbo rhoo _ _
ais Election of Officers April 6
Vice President and Austin Neighborhoods Council
Representative ~ June Hawley 452-6248  Austin Clean Sweep and '
Spring Neighborhood Clean Up April 11
Secretary Marianne Mulrey 478-2838
Treasurer Stella Nilsen 459-5821 Steering Committee Meeting May 4 -

QUADRANT LEADERS Neighborhood Meeting June 1

Northawest Northeast Steering Committee Meeting July 6
Rick iverson John .
451-101 4732?% Neighborhood Meeting - August 3

Southwvest
Dean Towner
474-1825

The NUNA NEWS is published by the North directed to: The NUNA NEWS, 3115 Helms St.

University Neighborhood Association and is #307, Austin, Texas 78705.
distributed to all residents in the area bounded by
Guadalupe St., 38th St., Duval St., and 29th St.. Itis Editor: Will Bozeman 478-1750

published bimonthly--February, April, June, August, Distribution: Jerry Buttrey 476-0910
October, and December. All inquiries should be ,

NUNA MEMBERSHIP ENROLLMENT

NAME

(Couples please inciude both)
ADDRESS

PHONE .
—Enclose $3.00 per person for 1992 annual dues.

—Please make checks payable to the North University Neighborhood Association.
--Drop off your payment and this form at the next Neighborhood Meeting or mail to:
Stella Nilsen, NUNA Treasurer, 207 W. 35th St., Austin, Texas 78705.




